
 
 
Presentation done in response to email invite below to Michael 
Borst. 
 
Dear Mr. Borst, 
  
On behalf of the New Jersey Chapter of the American Society of 
Landscape Architects (NJASLA) I would like to confirm our 
invitation to you to present your research on permeable pavement 
regarding stormwater management and treatment at our Annual 
Conference on Monday, February 22, 2016 at 1:30 in Atlantic City 
at the Harrah's Waterfront Conference Center. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 
  
 
Thanks, 
  
For NJASLA, 
  
  


